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Attention Parents, Guardians and Community Members: 
 
Elementary students will be moving to the new Gift Lake Learning Centre to 
resume classes and will not return to the temporary school near the 
community hall.  
 
Staff members are currently moving materials to work towards having 
students in the school April 20th. Alberta Infrastructure is working with the 
builders and Northland School Division staff to address work that needs to be 
completed inside and outside the school.  
 
Once elementary students are settled into the school and work to the junior 
high wing is complete, we will set a date to move junior high students. In the 
meantime, they will continue to attend classes at the Northern Lakes College 
Campus in Grouard.  
 
Thank you students, parents and community members for your time. 
Information is posted on the Gift Lake School website www.giftlakeschool.ca.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Donna Barrett 
Superintendent of Schools 
Northland School Division No. 61 

http://www.giftlakeschool.ca/

